Mental Health Update
VOICES Offers Special Drop-in Holiday Teleconference Group

The holidays are often a hectic time but there can be added stress for those affected by 9/11. To help you cope and share your thoughts, feelings, and plans, VOICES has scheduled a drop in teleconference group on Friday November 18 @ 12-1:00 pm EST facilitate by Judy Stotz, LPC. The group is open to any family members, witnesses, and survivors. Prior registration is required by calling the VOICES office at (203) 966-3911 or toll-free at (866) 505-3911. An additional call in time will be scheduled as needed.
U.S. Dept. of Education offers tips for helping students cope with disaster trauma
A new brochure from the U.S. Department of Education offers advice to parents, teachers, principals, coaches and others for dealing with students' disaster-related trauma.  To read the brochure in a .pdf file please visit the Education Dept. Website or call (877) 4ED-PUBS to request a copy.   http://www.ed.gov/parents/academic/help/recovering/recovering.pdf
